
HISTORICAL COMMISSION OF MILFORD 

Memorial Hall, School Street 

Milford, MA 01757 

 

The Milford Historical Commission meeting of February 14, 2018 was called to order by Robert Andreola, 

Chairman, at 7:05 pm in Memorial Hall.  Motion to accept the minutes as read was made by Lyn Lovell, 

seconded by Pam Fields.  Motion was unanimous. 

Bob read the report he submitted for the Annual Town Report that included our events, open house and 

donations contributed to the Museum. 

We received a letter from the State stating that the preservation site at Stone Ridge is still in effect. 

Donations received recently are: a CD with 1,000 Milford pictures from Robin Philbin, 4 calendars and a map 

from Marcia Izzo, a 1929 picture of Camp Devens from Dan Malloy, a slate from the roof of St. Mary’s 

Grammar School from May Richards and a 1939 MHS class ring from Deborah Eastman. 

The Cub Scouts visited the Museum with Scout Leader, Dave Winkler in December. 

Jim Miller converted our VHS tapes into DVDs.  Some of the videos were made by Jim including the one he 

recorded of Lyn and Arlen Johnson noting the historical buildings along the Main Street.  Others include Mike 

Bavaro’s video that he created when he was in college and a number of them are from Mike Minichiello’s 

collection. 

The Museum will be opened when Ellis Paul entertains in the GAR Hall on March 3, and in June when the 

Greenleaf Garden Club celebrates their 50th anniversary with a standard flower show. 

Bob will send a re-appointment letter to the Selectmen from the Commission and will subsequently each year.   

We sent $25 to Mark Keller for a Christmas gift.  He voluntarily mows the grass at the North Purchase District 

School and has for many years. 

Motion to adjourn was made at 9:20 by Anne, seconded by Lyn.  Motion was unanimous.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for Wednesday, March 14, at 7 pm in Memorial Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne Lamontagne 
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